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Comments: I understand the concern with bolted anchors. The NPS and USFS are very much underfunded and

understaffed. Adding more layers of legal for route setters is not going to accomplish the policy's intended goal.

Removing bolts that have already been set will only destroy the rock. That is also not the answer. Please

consider an alternative to this policy. 


